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PUBLIC MEETING OUTCOME

•Held on March 2nd at the Columbus Trade Center

•52 Attendees

•Various Uptown Business Owners in attendance

•Power Point Presentation

•Shared Some Pay Station Items to be Considered

•Great Feedback from the Public



RESULTS OF PUBLIC FEEDBACK RECEIVED

•Based on comments and sentiments from those in attendance –

the Parking Station Project has been placed on PAUSE for a 

number of reasons:

•1. Overwhelming number of Business in attendance felt it 

was not the right time

•2. Current Pandemic

•3. Businesses operating only at a 50% capacity in most cases

•4. Continue to work with Uptown, Bid and the Business 

Community



NEXT STEPS

•Will work with Uptown, Bid and 

Uptown Businesses for remainder of 

the year and will look to address the 

issue again in 2022 if that time is 

right. 




